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SECURING OUR FUTURE (SOF) GRANT SAFETY PRIORITIES  

*************************************************************** 

This past legislative session the legislature allocated $20 Million designated for schools in Idaho to enhance 
security and safety. The initial distribution of the SOF allocated is $20,000 for each school throughout the 
state. KHS, KMS, SES, KES, Pre-school, and RISE are all designated as schools within the Kimberly School 
District.  Even though the allocation is $20,000 per school, districts can disperse the funds at their discretion. It 
is fitting that RISE receives the full $20,000 designated for RISE. The funds designated for KSD are 
recommended to be used where there is the most need for safety and security. Specifically, KHS lacks a secure 
vestibule at the entrance. The SOF grant requires that the spending/priorities be vetted through a district 
safety committee and approved by the board of trustees before submission. The Kimberly Leadership Team 
also serves as the safety committee for the district. The Leadership Team identified securing entrances/exits 
as the top priority followed by camera security. The following is being recommended by the Kimberly 
Leadership Team as priorities for usage of the SOF funding: 
 

• Secure Vestibule at the entrance of KHS 

• Intercom, camera, fob, and “buzz in” system for entrance located at south commons door at KHS 

• Protective film on tempered glass at all entrances and exits throughout the district.  

• Fob entrance at KES. 

• Additional and replacement cameras in all buildings. 
 
RISE 

• Secure entrance for rotunda in round building equipped with fob, remote lock controlled in office, 
camera, and “buzz in” system. 

• Film on tempered glass at all entrances and exits. 

• Additional and replacement cameras. 

https://schoolsafety.idaho.gov/grants/securing-our-future-sof-grant-program/

